DELEGATION 2020 MARCH 09

From: joelgibbs

Sent: February-25-20 5:32 PM
To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca >

Subject: Request to speak to council about updated rental use zoning policy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi,

I would like to request to speak to council about the updated rental use zoning policy that was recently passed by the Planning and Development committee.

If possible, I would like to speak at the next council meeting on March 9, or if the policy does not come before council until a later date, then the meeting when the updated policy is before council would work.

Thank you,

Joel Gibbs

Copied to:

City Manager

Dir. Corporate Services
Dir. Planning and Building